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Minnesota: Corporate NOL Limitation Fix Bill Enacted

Under omnibus tax legislation enacted last year, effective for tax years beginning after 
December 31, 2022, Minnesota NOL carryovers cannot exceed 70 percent of taxable 
income in a given tax year. Previously, the Minnesota NOL deduction could not exceed 
80 percent of taxable net income in a single taxable year. It was recognized after the 
law was enacted that the effective date was incorrect; the increased NOL limitation was 
intended to apply beginning in 2024.   House File 3769, which was signed into law on April 
5, 2024, retroactively modifies the effective date for the corporate net operating loss limit 
change to tax years beginning after December 31, 2023.  Please contact Caroline Balfour 
with questions. 
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